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Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our art and history topics, we will be visiting The Holbourne Museum on Tuesday 9th
May 2023. The children will have the opportunity to walk around the museum to look at the exhibits
and will also have the chance to make their own Greek clay plaques in guided workshops.

We will be leaving school at 10am and we will be leaving the venue at 2pm. We anticipate
returning to school around 2:30pm but we will keep you updated via text if traffic causes any
problems on the day!

Your child will need:

e A water bottle;

e A packed lunch & healthy snack (if you would like the school to provide your child packed
lunch, please email the office by the 28th April);

e Suitable coat/fleece;

e School uniform - children can wear leggings and trainers.

For this trip, we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of £14 to cover the cost of entry,
workshops and transport. Please pay and consent to your child participating in the trip via
ParentPay by Monday 10th April.

As you will be aware school finances across the country are an issue; therefore, if we do not
receive a 95% total fee we unfortunately will not be able to allow the trip to go ahead.

If we do not reach the 95% target we will ask families, if they wish, to make a donation to ‘top up’
funds. Please do not feel pressure to do this, only do it if you can; we have had many families ask
if they can be given this choice before a trip is cancelled. We will confirm by Wednesday 12th April
if the trip is not able to go ahead.

We require a number of parent helpers to accompany us, so if you are able to help with the

children on the day, please advise the office as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,
KS2 Team
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